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Department of Public Works
Superintendent Shane Grinnell 

Report for November 2015 Council Meeting
Trying to picking up leaf bags on a daily basis.  Plan is still to be picking bags and brush up until snow is on the ground. We are also trying to keep catch basins clear of Leaves to prevent flooding and storm drain blockages. Most residents have taken advantage of bagging the leaves. 
The Orange Dump/Plow truck is BACK from Hofferberts in Banister. The front shaft is getting rebuilt now.  We went from bumper to bump to replace burned out lights, changed filters, oil, lubed salt spreader etc to make sure it’s ready for winter. 
Williams asphalt plan on doing the parking lot Nov 6th, with the crushed asphalt. This was approved a few months ago.
Mower fall services have been done, and mowers have been taken care of for the winter.  In the middle of fall service for the trucks, backhoe, generators etc. ( oil/filters changes, testing)
Sidewalk installation complete, and the mess around each site has been cleaned. 
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK3]I have been get prices and bids for the 2016 budget. Plan on setting down with Chantal in the next week to start working on DPW Budget. 
Trimmed trees that hang over the streets, that the plow truck hits, and we trimmed them up. This should help from taking antennas, lights etc off the truck when plowing snow. 
Over the last few weeks Dail has been cleaning, building shelves, and organizing the garage. The garage has never looked so good. 
Had a meeting with USDA Grant rep. this last week. She believes our chances would be “good” getting a grant. USDA grants are NOT fully funded grants, and the match Percent is bases on case by case.  Would like to seek permission to start the grant process. (replace the F-350) 
If any new or long time council members would like to see what we do at the DPW, or would like a tour of the water system, lagoons, take a look at any of our equipment or anything we take care of get a hold of me.  My door/Department is always open.  My new email is dpwsuper@elsie.org and the general email for the dpw is dpw@elsie.org 
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